
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Roddy Mitchell 
To: Stefano Rinaldi 
Subject: RE: Newly Assigned FOI 2025-000149 
Date: 29 May 2025 09:39:54 
Attachments: image002.jpg 
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Morning Stef, 

Sure, I think we need to consider the commissioner’s findings in detail before 
considering the new request and the referrals sitting invalidation with the 
Commissioner. 

Are you free on Thursday 5th May between 11:00 and 14:00? 

Many thanks & kindest regards, 

Roddy 

Roddy Mitchell 
Corporate Records & FOI Organisational Lead 
Corporate Governance Team 
Finance, Corporate Governance & Legal Services 
NHS National Services Scotland 

We are NHS National Services Scotland. We offer a wide range of services and 
together we provide national solutions to improve the health and wellbeing of the 
people of Scotland. Find out more in our NSS Strategic Framework 2024-2026. 

From: Stefano Rinaldi 
Sent: 28 May 2025 14:29 
To: Roddy Mitchell 
Subject: FW: Newly Assigned FOI 2025-000149 

Hi Roddy 

It would be good to discuss this one given the previous response issued and OSIC 
decision – although, having read it now, I am not sure that it means we should just issue 
the information. 

There may be merit in a discussion with NHS Fife as to whether, in this instance, the best 
option is just to issue confirmation of the sums paid. 

I will ask our finance team to confirm how much that is now. 

Thanks 

Stef 

Stefano Rinaldi 
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Team Leader & Senior Solicitor 
Litigation Team D 
Accredited Specialist in Medical Negligence Law 

CentralLegalOffice 
Gyle Square, 1 South Gyle Crescent, Edinburgh. EH12 9EB 

NHS National Services Scotland 
Tel: 
Legal | National Services Scotland 

We are NHS National Services Scotland. We offer a wide range of services and 
together we provide national solutions to improve the health and wellbeing of the 
people of Scotland. Find out more in our NSS Strategic Framework 2024-2026. 

From: nss foi <nss.foi@nhs.scot> 
Sent: 28 May 2025 13:08 
To: NSS CLO.FOI <NSS.CLO.FOI@nhs.scot> 
Cc: nss communications <nss.communications@nhs.scot>; nss foi <nss.foi@nhs.scot> 
Subject: Newly Assigned FOI 2025-000149 

Good afternoon team 

Freedom of Information Reference: 2025-000149 

Please find the attached FOI that has been assigned to CLO. 

Response Due: 25 June 2025. 

Kind regards 

FOI Administrator 
Strategy, Performance & Service Transformation (SPST) 
NHS National Services Scotland 

nss.foi@nhs.scot 

We are NHS National Services Scotland. We offer a wide range of services and 
together we provide national solutions to improve the health and wellbeing of the 
people of Scotland. Find out more about our services at www.nss.nhs.scot 
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